Advice for ISP’s
As you are aware, the cycle of Individual Support Plans (ISP’s) is termly.  Usually we talk through your child’s new plan with you at parents evening then send home a paper copy.
In light of the current situation, we are looking wherever possible to send ISP’s home via email.
Please make sure that the school office has a current email address for you. You will receive an email from office@thorpedene.southend.sch.uk with your child’s ISP attached. 
If you think your child should have an ISP and you have not received it, please email the school office, it could be that there is no current email address on file for you.

We ask that you complete the parent view section, and if your child has not had the opportunity to complete their views, you can discuss this with them and encourage them to say how they have been successful in working towards their previous targets.
 
The ISP’s were written just before school closure in readiness for parents evening, so the targets have not been worked on in school. We have worked hard to amend the targets wherever possible to ensure they are able to be worked upon at home.
 
We thank you for your understanding at this time. 

